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Comments: I understand that there is a proposal to open up National Forests and Wildlife preserves to vehicles

called ebikes. Anything that goes faster then 10 miles an hour should not be allowed in areas where Wildlife can

be present. If you allow these bikes that can go faster then 10 miles an hour the animals will be subjected to

noise pollution, harassment, destruction of  habitat, etc. Please do not allow these vehicles in our parks. 


